
The Town of Chapel Hill

is hosting virtual

community listening

sessions for all members

of the community to

share their experiences

and ideas for making

Chapel Hill a safe and

inclusive community. 

Your input will inform

future budget and

community investment

decisions of the Town.

Town Council established

the Re-imagining

Community Safety Task

Force in Fall 2020.

Advanced registration

is required.

Pick one session to attend!

Saturday, March 13, 2:00-3:30 PM  

English, other languages upon

request.

Tuesday, March 16, 7:00-8:30 PM 

Spanish Language Session 

Saturday, March 20, 2:00-3:30 PM

English, other languages upon

request.

Tuesday, March 23, 7:00-8:30 PM

English, other languages upon

request.

To register for a listening session, request

interpretation, or to learn more: 

www.townofchapelhill.org/reimaginecommunitysafety 

or Sarah Vinas 919-969-5079 / svinas@townofchapelhill.org.  

Share Your Ideas for Re-Imagining
Community Safety In Chapel Hill
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